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WSC CONFERENCE CANCELLED DUE TO HURRICANE MICHAEL 

October 17, 2018 

 

WSC ADVISORY #2018-037 

WSC CONFERENCE CANCELLED DUE TO HURRICANE MICHAEL 

NO ACTION REQUIRED 

EFFECTIVE DATE: OCTOBER 17, 2018 

 

Due to Hurricane Michael, the Waiver Support Coordinator Conference scheduled for October 25-26 

is postponed until further notice.  

If you made a hotel reservation at the Wyndham Orlando Resort, your reservation will be 

automatically cancelled by the hotel. You should receive a cancellation notice from the hotel if you 

provided them with an email address. If you made plans to stay elsewhere, please contact that hotel 

to cancel your reservation.  

We appreciate your understanding and patience during this time as we work to reschedule this 

important event. If you have any questions, please email Elizabeth at 

Elizabeth.Keating@apdcares.org.  
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